OSHA plans to step up safety missions beyond
COVID

Wednesday, February 23, 2022

John Ho spoke with Newsday discussing that companies shouldn't drop their guard on COVID-

19. OSHA's prior guidance for companies on how to prevent COVID has not been withdrawn, and
employers should be aware of it, he says. OSHA can still cite companies under the general duty
clause, and "the Secretary of Labor has stated OSHA will continue to protect workers from COVID in
the workplace with its current enforcement tools," which under the general duty clause requires
employers to maintain a safe environment free from recognized hazards, he says. For example, if a
company suffered a cluster of cases and didn't require social distancing and masks.

To read more of this article, click here.
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